Republic of the Philippines | UPLOALTD
Bepartment of Education | patermime: AR 19 108
Region IV-A  By: /7?7(/‘ Pty

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE | Ret. . @A Dg(. U

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. DW , S. 2025
March 18, 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement as per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.)

EARTH HOUR 2025

In reference to Dep Ed Advisory No. 040, s. 2025 dated March 14, 2025, and in support
to the World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF) Philippines in the observance of Earth Hour 2025,
from 8:30 — 9:30 p.m. on March 22, 2025.

All DepEd officials, staff, teachers, parents, and students at every level of governance
are encouraged to actively participate in the observance through the activities outlined below:
1. Participate in Earth Hour by turning off lights and tracking the time spent in learning

sessions for school using the Hour Bank. Downloadable log sheets are available at this

link: https://bit.lyv/432z0pz0. Completed log sheets should be submitted to
mbordadowwwf.org.ph on or before March 21, 2025. For instructions on how to use
the 108 Sheet, refer to: https://bit.ly/4iF8Peh.

2. Facilitate learning sessions focused on climate change and environmental education.
Engage the private sector to support Earth Hour by encouraging them to switch off
signage lights at their facilities, as permitted by their business operations.

The details of the activity can be found in the attached DepEd Advisory.
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Advisory No. 040, s. 2025
March 14, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)}

EARTH HOUR 2025

The Department of Education (DepEd) supports the World Wide Fund for
Nature (WWF) Philippines in the observance of Earth Hour 2025, from 8:30 to 9:30
p.m. on March 22, 2025.

With the local theme, Switch Off and Secure Water for All, this year's Earth
Hour highlights the connection between water security, nature loss, and climate
change. The celebration coincides with World Water Day, highlighting these critical
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DepEd officials and personnel at all governance levels, teachers, parents, and
learners are encouraged to participate in the observance through the following
activities:

1. Participating in Earth Hour by switching off lights and recording
the hours spent on learning sessions for school using the Hour
Bank. Log sheets can be downloaded from this link:
https:/ /bit.ly/43z0pz0. Submit the completed log sheets to
mbordado@wwf.org.ph no later than March 21, 2025. Refer to this
link for instructions on how to wuse the log sheet:
https:/ /bit.ly/4iF8Peh;

2. Conducting learning sessions on climate and environment; and

3. Mobilize the private sector to support Earth Hour by switching off
their signage lights or some of the lights in their facilities, as their
operations /business will allow.

Other information about Earth Hour 2025 can be accessed through the WWF-
Philippines Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WWF.Philippines/.

For more information and log sheet submissions, please contact:

Ms. Marielle Bordado

Head of Communications

World Wide Fund for Nature-Philippines
Email Address: mbordado@wwwf.org.ph
Website: https://wwf.org.ph
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